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Board of Works Meeting – September 10, 2024

To:   Board of Works
        Clerk Treasurer’s Office

I respectfully request the Board of Works approve the bid price for American Timber Bridge in the amount of $88,962.14. This is for the material to re-construct the pedestrian bridge on Mckenzie Rd east of Swope St. This is a part of the project that we contracted USI consultants to design and help bid. This is the first step in that process to ensure the material will be ready after we bid out the labor portion, which should be within the next month or so. If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you. 


Tyler Rankins
Street Commissioner
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